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Dear Hounsfield Heights Neighbours, 
 

We hope that everyone is doing well as we enter 2022. As COVID Regulations are beginning to change we will look 

for a time to have an update meeting in person soon.  

 

Documents Posted   

Updated documents are available web site at: Suncor.com/Hounsfield-heights. Please reach out to us if you have any 

questions about the information in these documents. 

 

Updates    

Over the last few months we have completed several activities, including: 

• Field groundwater monitoring and sampling program (November 2021) 

• Completion of Remedial Options Analysis 

• Quarterly contingency soil vapor sampling 

• DPVE extraction line repair 

 

Upcoming  

Planned Q1 2022 activities include:  

• Report for contingency vapour sampling and groundwater monitoring and sampling  

• Semi-Annual Soil Vapour Sampling Program 

• Continued operation of DPVE (Dual Phase Vacuum Extraction) 

• 2021 Annual Report and Revised Remediation Plan (Version 3.0) Annual Update 

 

 

Contact Us   

If you have any questions, or need anything from us, please don’t hesitate to reach out. The Suncor team can be 

reached at hounsfieldheights@suncor.com. As a reminder, if you would like this bulletin emailed to you, please 

send us your email address.  
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